
From: Abby Sinnott <abbysinnott@googlemail.com>  
Sent: 08 September 2022 11:26 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to licence for Le Pot De Terre, 34 High Street, Hornsey, London N8 7NX 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I live at 7 Rectory Gardens N87PJ. I STRONGLY object to a new license for 34 High Street, Hornsey. 
The current situation on the High Street and surrounding areas is already at a boiling point. There 
are drunk and disorderly people often congregating on the High Street and nearby green space. In 
just the last few months, a number of violent acts have occured. There are often serious physical 
fights that occur outside the drinking establishments already on the High Street. In addition, there is 
drug dealing and serious drug use happening both in broad daylight and at night on the High Street 
and in the surrounding areas.  
 
Opening yet another drinking establishment with extended night hours will surely only increase the 
ASB and violent activity already plaguing this area, which has many families living nearby and three 
schools. PLEASE STOP THIS ESTABLISHMENT FROM OBTAINING A LICENSE FOR THE HEALTH OF THE 
COMMUNITY. 
 
Thank you, 
Abby Sinnott 
07815590273 
 


